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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 8:02 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Camp Connect - July 7th Updates

Friday, July 07, 2023

Water Tower Update

By midday on Thursday, July 6, the first coat of paint 

had been applied to half of the tank. 

Let's hope the weather continues to cooperate. 

All other tasks continue to progress as planned. 

Quiet Season: July 15, 2022, through August 31, 2022
The MGCA Board of Managers reminds all community members, renters, and guests 

that Quiet Hours are observed throughout the Campmeeting, round-the-clock during 

the Quiet Season. 

“High decibel power tools, such as saws and leaf blowers, and manual work, such as 

framing and roofing, are prohibited. Moderate noise created by indoor work is 

acceptable. Painting and landscaping are permitted.” (MGCA, Rules & Regulations, Rule 

#17) 

Summer programming will continue; please be respectful of your neighbors. 

Thank you. 

Upcoming Bible Festival Events
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On Sunday, July 9th, at 7 p.m., the Mt. Gretna Bible Festival will host the National 

Christian Choir, directed by Kathy Bowman, of Gettysburg, PA. Founded in 1984, the 

choir is called to florify God through a unique ministry of music. The National Christian 

Choir features 150 singers and the event is expected to be well-attended. MGCA 

Members may wish to arrive early to ensure they get a seat.

Everyone is invited. A freewill offering will be taken at the event. 

Upcoming Mt. Gretna Summer Concert
On Saturday, July 8th at 7:30 p.m., Mt. Gretna Summer Concerts continues their season 

at the Tabernacle with The Music of Abba. Hear all their greatest hits! If you loved 

Momma Mia, you will love this show featuring Gillian Booth, Willa Douglas, and Bea 

Levicoff.

Mt. Gretna Summer Concerts is a non-profit organization funded by your generous 

contributions. A pay-what-you-want collection will be taken at intermission.
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